MAR 1 0 1963

Docket No. 50-205

Dr. David B. Hall
Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Dr. Hall:

Transmitted herewith for the use of the Committee are eighteen copies of the following:

Letter dated March 1, 1963 from Pacific Gas and Electric Company answering questions relating to their application for license for nuclear reactor at Bodega Bay, California.

Sincerely yours,

Robert H. Bryan, Chief

Research & Power Reactor Safety Branch

Division of Licensing and

Regulation

Enclosure: ... As stated above

OFFICE >	DLGR		pennin
	NDMason/dk		
SURNAME .	3/18/63		
FORD AEC-318 (Rev.		N. S. COVERNMENT RELIEF CONTROL AND ADDRESS OF THE PROPERTY OF	